
 

Holly Lodge PE Kit 
– old version 

 
 

 

As a school we are moving to a more practical black PE Kit, detailed on a separate sheet. As we phase in the new kit, 
there is no requirement for families to buy the new kit immediately. Students may continue to wear the old Holly 
Lodge PE kit until items wear out or become too small. At this point, please replace with the new, black kit.  
 

 

 
 

 


